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Nepean Valley Performing Arts Festival: T-shirt order 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
As part of the Nepean Valley Performing Arts Festival Combined Choir, all students in choir 
are required to wear a specific costume for this event. This involves the official Nepean 
Valley Performing Arts Festival T-shirt, as well as black pants or a black skirt with black 
stockings, and black shoes and socks. 
 
The T-shirts for this year are $18.50 for a child’s sized shirt, and $21.50 for an adult sized 
shirt. Indicated below is whether your child will be wearing a child or adult size. 
They are the same as last year’s shirt, so if you have one from last year that still fits, you do 
not need to order another one. Preferred payment option is through the Parent Online 
Payment (P.O.P.) service. 
 
Your child ordered a ____________ sized t-shirt. 
 
Kind regards, 
Mr Tim Boyd         Mr Trev Mason 
Choir Coordinator         Principal 
 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Nepean Valley Performing Arts Festival: T-shirt order 
 
Name: 
 
Class: 
 
 I have enclosed $18.50/$21.50 for the Nepean Valley Performing Arts Festival T-shirt. 
 
 
 I have made an online payment of $ _______. My receipt number is 
_____________________ 
 
Signed: _____________________________  Date: ___________________ 
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Nepean Valley Performing Arts Festival: Combined Choir Rehearsals 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
As part of the Nepean Valley Performing Arts Festival Combined Choir, students will be required to attend 
3 rehearsals throughout Terms 2 and 3.  
 
The dates for the rehearsals are as follows: 
 
Rehearsal 1: Jamistown Public School: Wednesday, 7th June 2017 (Term 2, Week 7) 
Rehearsal 2: Penrith South Public School: Wednesday, 26th July 2017 (Term 3, Week 2) 
Rehearsal 3: Joan Sutherland Performing Arts Centre: Tuesday, 15th August 2017 (Term 3, Week 5) 
 
The rehearsals commence at 9:30am at each venue. We will be leaving school before 9:00am. Please 
ensure your child is at school by 8:30 to ensure we make the rehearsals on time. 
 
Students will be travelling to and from the venue by bus. We will be sharing a bus with students from 
Warragamba and Luddenham Public Schools. The cost for the bus for all three trips is $26. Preferred 
payment option is the Parent Online Payment (P.O.P) service. 
 
Please detach and return the slip below before Friday, 2nd June 2017. I am looking forward to another 
great year with our school choir. 
 
Kind regards, 
Mr Tim Boyd         Mr Trev Mason 
Choir Organiser         Principal 
 

Nepean Valley Performing Arts Festival: Combined Choir Rehearsals 
 
I give my son/daughter_______________, of class ________________ permission to attend the 3 
combined choir rehearsals at Jamisontown and Penrith South Public Schools, and the Joan Sutherland 
Performing Arts Centre. 
 
 I have enclosed $26 for the cost of the bus. 
 
 
 I have made an online payment of $ _______. My receipt number is _____________________ 
 
Signed: _____________________________  Date: ___________________ 
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